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Check Our Recent Interview 
Guest: Matt Stachmus 
Prayer March 2020 in DC 
News From Around PA 
Recently the PA Commission 
on LGBTQ Affairs and other 
activist groups sent a letter to 
the General Assembly urging 
them to pass at least one of 
the homosexual special rights 
bills that have been 
introduced in Harrisburg -- HB 
1404, SB 224 or SB 614.  
These would add ‘sexual 
orientation or gender 
identity’ to the PA Human 
Relations Act, which impacts 
employment, housing and 
public accommodations.   The 
letter cites the US Supreme 
Court case Bostock v Clayton 
County, which redefined ‘sex’ 
in the 1964 Civil Right Act to 
include transgender.  

The nation’s largest 
homosexual lobby group, the 
Human Rights Campaign, has 
announced an addition of five 
new staff members, bringing 
the total number to 14, in 
their effort to turn out 
“Equality Voters” for the 
November election. 

A Philadelphia ‘gay’ man has 
filed a federal lawsuit against 

Guess, Inc. alleging he was 
wrongly accused of sexually 
assaulting one of his male 
subordinates while working 
as assistant store manager at 
a Guess clothing store in 
Bethlehem.  As a result, he 
was terminated.  He is 
seeking $150,000 in damages 

A homosexual letter carrier 
who worked in Allentown 
claims he was fired due to his 
sexual orientation and HIV-
positive status.  He is accused 
of kicking a co-worker.  He 
has filed an antibias lawsuit, 
but the USPS has asked that 
the lawsuit be dismissed.  

News From National Scene 
The supermarket chain 
Kroger has been sued in 
federal court by two former 
employees who claim they 
were fired for refusing to 
wear an apron with a rainbow 
symbol believing that if they 
wore the apron it would show 
their advocacy for the LGBTQ 
agenda. 

Fox 17, WZTV in Nashville, 
has uncovered emails that 
reveal there was an effort 
to deliberately deceive the 
public by withholding 
covid-19 infections 
statistics that would have 
shown that bars and 
restaurants are not 
spreading infections. 

Senator Ted Cruz is calling 
for the Department of 
Justice to investigate 
Netflix for producing and 
distributing child porn.  He 
is specifically concerned 
about their recent 
production of “Cuties” 
which sexualizes young 
girls. 

A recent published paper in 
the Journal of Family 
Psychology states, “The 
findings suggest that the 
presence of two parents - 
or a male parent - is not 
essential for children to 
flourish.” 

Sarah McBride recently won 
the Democratic primary in 
Delaware’s first state senate 
district.  McBride is a man 
who thinks he’s a woman and 
is expected to win in 
November making him the 
first transgender state 
senator in history.  He 
published a memoir in 2018 
in which Vice President Joe 
Biden wrote the forward. 
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